
 

 

Dear HorsePower Participants and Potential Participants, 

HorsePower is excited to continue offering its scholarship program, designed to provide financial 
support to those with limited resources who wish to benefit from our services. We host five 
7–8-week sessions each year, and individuals seeking financial assistance are encouraged to 
apply by completing the “Scholarship Application” form, available under the “Client Forms” tab 
on our website: www.HorsePowerSF.com. 

To be considered for a session, please submit the completed form along with all required 
paperwork before the registration deadline of the desired session. Applications are reviewed by 
an independent scholarship committee consisting of professionals with backgrounds in special 
education, physical or occupational therapy, parents of children with disabilities, and other 
experts in the field. The committee uses a scoring system to evaluate applicants based on 
financial need, potential benefits of participation, and availability. 

Flexibility in scheduling may improve eligibility, as we strive to fill all available session slots. 
Please note that we bill by the full session, not individual lessons. Once a rider is scheduled, 
their time slot is reserved for the entire session, and the attendance policy outlined in the 
Payment Contract will apply. Even for scholarship recipients, a completed Payment Contract is 
required to secure participation. 

We’re thrilled to welcome you to our program! To maximize your chances of being placed on the 
schedule, be sure to submit your application and all required paperwork on time. 

Warm regards,​
The HorsePower Team 
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